

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH FIRE DEPARTMENT



March 13, 2017

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

MONTHLY MEETING

RESCHEDULED

The March Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. at Fire Station 1, Training Room, 170 Court Street, Portsmouth has been rescheduled due to the snow storm.

The March Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will be held on Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at 5:30PM at Fire Station 1, Training Room, 170 Court Street, Portsmouth. This meeting will be guided by the terms and intent of NH RSA 91-A, the so-called "Right to Know" Law.

Steven E. Achilles Chief of Department